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Bookings are now open for the next in a series of Club and Volunteer Conferences.

Conferences will be heading to the East and North-West regions, with respective events at Newmarket

Racecourse on 9th December 2017 and Old Trafford Cricket Ground in Manchester on 20th January 2018.

Both days will run from 10am to 3.30pm and will offer the following workshops designed to support Club and
League development:

Income Generation

Recruiting, Rewarding and Retaining Volunteers

Increasing Membership based on Insight

Opportunities for Club development

To reserve your place, book now by clicking here
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